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Pet Day Food Drive - Kindergarten 1 & 2 

 

 

Dear Parents,  
       Greetings of the Day!! 
         Kindly be informed that our tiny tots of kindergarten 1 and 2 will be celebrating the  

’Pet Day Food Drive’ on 12th October 2023. We encourage our children to understand the joy that pets 
bring into people’s lives. We are planning to collect mentioned items below and donate them to an 
Animal Shelter. Interested students may do so by donating any one item from below mentioned choices 
on or before October 10, 2023. 

 

➢ Cat/Dog food packets (small packets – dry & sealed) 

➢ Food and Water bowls for dogs and cats 
            Bringing humans and animals together and making the world a better place to live. 
        

Thank you for your constant support and Cooperation! 
 
 
 
        Warm Regards,                  Meenal Bakshi 
       DPS Monarch Kindergarten Team.                                                                      Principal 

                        
                           


